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A Note from the Headmaster 

Dear Parents, 

What an exciting week at Maryvale Prep!  If you missed the email on Wednesday, we made a big announcement regarding the leadership at Maryvale Prep.  Dr. Crystal Cruz has now been appointed the Archway 

 Headmaster at Maryvale Prep and will be overseeing Kindergarten – 6th grade.  She has faithfully served at Maryvale Prep for the last six years, most recently as our Assistant Headmaster, and will continue to be a 

 tremendous blessing to the teachers, parents, and students within our Archway program.  I am now serving as the Prep Headmaster of Maryvale Prep, with responsibility over our 7th – 9th grade.  In this role, my emphasis 

 will shift even more to building out our elite, college preparatory high school.  Throughout it all, Dr. Cruz and I will continue to work closely together to ensure Maryvale Prep remains one strong and cohesive school.  

Soon we will be hosting a “Town Hall” in order to connect with you all on the transition and answer any questions you might have.  Feel to reach out prior with anything you would like to know.  

Have a blessed weekend!

 With Devotion, 

Mac Esau 

Community Involvement Survey 

Maryvale Prep is currently enrolling for the 2019-2020 school year and we would like to spread the word about our school to more families. The Community Involvement Survey is a simple, four question survey that will 
 help us gather information about groups in our community that may not have heard about Maryvale Prep. We know that our families are our best resource and would appreciate your input. Please click the link above to 
 access the survey and complete it by Friday, March 1st. Thank you in advance for your help! 

Family Bingo Night 

The next opportunity to gather together will be Family Bingo Night Friday, March 29 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. It will be a fun evening of games, concessions and PRIZES! Every game winner will receive a prize and 
the Grand Prize will be awarded to winner of the final game! Bingo game books will be $5 each (includes 10 games with three cards each game). You are welcome to bring your own Bing Dauber. This will be a cash only 
event. Game books are limited and are first come first served. Hope to see you there! 

Peter Piper Pizza Family Fundraiser 

Come out and support our school while enjoying Pizza, Games, Prizes and lots of fun for the whole Family! A portion of all food, beverage and token sales that night benefits Maryvale Prep! 

Wednesday, March 6 from 4:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Peter Piper Pizza at 67th Ave and Indian School 

4024 N. 67th Ave. Phoenix, AZ 85033 

Information Flyer  

Spring Athletics 

Practice Schedule 

High School Co-ed Soccer: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 3:15p.m.-4:45p.m. 

Middle School Girls and Boys Basketball: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 3:15p.m.-4:45p.m. 

Registration Information: 

         You must use the Register My Athlete website to register your children to join a team. The website will walk you through step by step to register your athlete. 

Student-athletes must have a physical before they can practice. Only one physical is required per school year, so students who completed one in the fall/winter season will not need another one. 

Please reach out to me with any questions at ptucker@maryvaleprop.org. 

mailto:owelintukonis@maryvaleprep.org
mailto:OWelintukonis@MaryvalePrep.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gXqAMCkbHehtpHqdL7W5eA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0QmaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc3VydmV5bW9ua2V5LmNvbS9yL1I5WlhLRFZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAu55wXHcGSIFSHk9XZWxpbnR1a29uaXNAbWFyeXZhbGVwcmVwLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/su_kVlV53wZeP1TW_8dZdQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPTFtQ0k3ZTJ0X0xRJm1hbD0wZWY5ZGJkM2FlNjZkYzVlZDMwYTBjNGQzNzUwMjU1MWZiZWQ0YzNhZTcxNGM4OTBmNzM5YzRkOTQ2Njc1NzQyVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALuecFx3BkiBUh5PV2VsaW50dWtvbmlzQG1hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IWti09NOzTDLNkden5swnA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0QqaHR0cDovL2h0dHBzOi8vcmVnaXN0ZXJteWF0aGxldGUuY29tL2xvZ2luVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALuecFx3BkiBUh5PV2VsaW50dWtvbmlzQG1hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/uaZZZsGD60fOFVH2Yge6KQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0QkaHR0cHM6Ly9yZWdpc3Rlcm15YXRobGV0ZS5jb20vbG9naW4vVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALuecFx3BkiBUh5PV2VsaW50dWtvbmlzQG1hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
mailto:ptucker@maryvaleprop.org
mailto:ptucker@maryvaleprop.org.


    

 

 
 

 

  
  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

2018-2019 Yearbook 

The 2018-2019 yearbook is already underway! A cover has recently been finalized, and we are pleased to present a cover reveal very soon. As we have transitioned to a new campus and continue to expand our student
 body the yearbook team has been working hard to bring you a very special yearbook this year with a themed unique professional design, more pages, and a new look for the inside pages! Promotional pricing will be
 available at first, so make sure to order quickly. Price is $32 until the books arrive. All payments will be done online so you can start ordering today! 

Go to ybpay.lifetouch.com 

Yearbook ID Code: 12374119 

OR 

Search for our school by city 

Around the Network 

Dear Great Hearts Families, 

Headmasters and the Talent Team are well underway with our most important annual search... for intellectually, morally, and aesthetically lively individuals to join the faculty at our academies. Our recruiting efforts are
 strengthened by the “word-of-mouth” promotion of Great Hearts teaching opportunities to the broader local community through our own academy families.  For those of you who have colleagues, friends, family, and/or
 neighbors whom you’d love to encourage work for Great Hearts, would you please pass along this link with information about the Great Hearts AZ Career Fair Open House on Thursday, February 28th .  We’ve also
 attached a flyer for your convenience. 

Event registration link: EventBrite - Great Hearts AZ - Career Fair Open House 

Great Hearts Academies Career Fair Open House 

Thursday, February 28th | 5:00-8:00pm 

Veritas Prep – Gymnasium | 3201 N. 56th St., Phoenix, AZ 

Great Hearts Arizona invites you to our first annual career fair open house. Join us any time between 5:00pm and 8:00pm to learn about our open faculty and coaching positions for the ’19-20 school year, meet
 our Headmasters, and schedule an interview. Representatives from each of the 23 Great Hearts Phoenix campuses will be present, including: 

Veritas Prep (6-12) and Archway (K-5) 
Cicero Prep and Archway 
Chandler Prep and Archway 
Lincoln Prep and Archway 
Arete Prep and Archway 
Maryvale Prep and Archway 
Scottsdale Prep and Archway 
Glendale Prep and Archway 
North Phoenix Prep and Archway 
Trivium Prep and Archway East and Archway West 
Anthem Prep and Archway 

We will have appetizers and refreshments for you, as well. Please reserve your spot here: EventBrite - Great Hearts AZ - Career Fair Open House. We look forward to meeting with you! 

Contact: careers@greatheartsaz.org. 

Community Investment 

If you haven’t yet contributed to our Community Investment campaign please do.  You have 

the opportunity to make a difference in our classrooms every day! 

If you have, thank you for your generosity! 

Sabrina Barwick | Annual Campaign Coordinator 

D: 602.438.7045 ext. 488 | E: sbarwick@greatheartsaz.org 

Donate to our Tax Credit Drive 

Contact Information Websites and Links 
Olyvia Welintukonis, Office Manager Maryvale Prep Website 

Phone 623-247-6095 Family Handbooks 
owelintukonis@maryvaleprep.org Classics to Keep 

2018-19 School Calendar 
Dennis Uniform 

Lunch Menu 

Breakfast Menu 

Maryvale Prep FAQ 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/p-lyR-biOnazFpUS0zViCQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0RwaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZXZlbnRicml0ZS5jb20vZS9ncmVhdC1oZWFydHMtY2FyZWVyLWZhaXItYW5kLW9wZW4taG91c2UtYXotdGlja2V0cy01Njk1NTYzNDgzNz9hZmY9ZWJkc3NiZGVzdHNlYXJjaFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAC7nnBcdwZIgVIeT1dlbGludHVrb25pc0BtYXJ5dmFsZXByZXAub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/p-lyR-biOnazFpUS0zViCQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0RwaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZXZlbnRicml0ZS5jb20vZS9ncmVhdC1oZWFydHMtY2FyZWVyLWZhaXItYW5kLW9wZW4taG91c2UtYXotdGlja2V0cy01Njk1NTYzNDgzNz9hZmY9ZWJkc3NiZGVzdHNlYXJjaFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAC7nnBcdwZIgVIeT1dlbGludHVrb25pc0BtYXJ5dmFsZXByZXAub3JnWAQAAAAB
mailto:careers@greatheartsaz.org
mailto:sbarwick@greatheartsaz.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0RUsoOYv4lIayqA8X_6YEw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0QzaHR0cHM6Ly9tYXJ5dmFsZXByZXAuY29uZmlnaW8uY29tL21vbmV5cmVxdWVzdD9pZD0yVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALuecFx3BkiBUh5PV2VsaW50dWtvbmlzQG1hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
mailto:owelintukonis@maryvaleprep.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/el1UmhLNGqAzXcGvmZJGng~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0QXaHR0cDovL21hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5vcmdXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAu55wXHcGSIFSHk9XZWxpbnR1a29uaXNAbWFyeXZhbGVwcmVwLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8eoZcKiup5lnUWjf7d4OUA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P4RTAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvTmxpRmtfNXFuc01FdkJRVW9hUlFOQX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmQ0dWl5UDBTQ2FIUjBjRG92TDIxaGNubDJZV3hsY0hKbGNDNW5jbVZoZEdobFlYSjBjMkZqWVdSbGJXbGxjeTV2Y21jdmQzQXRZMjl1ZEdWdWRDOTFjR3h2WVdSekwzTnBkR1Z6THpFNUx6SXdNVFl2TVRJdlJtbHVZV3d0VFdGeWVYWmhiR1V0VUhKbGNDMUdZVzFwYkhrdFNHRnVaR0p2YjJzdE1qQXhPQzB5TURFNUxuQmtabGNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLQUFBeXRRRmN1aktjTWxJZVQxZGxiR2x1ZEhWcmIyNXBjMEJ0WVhKNWRtRnNaWEJ5WlhBdWIzSm5XQVFBQUFBQlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAC7nnBcdwZIgVIeT1dlbGludHVrb25pc0BtYXJ5dmFsZXByZXAub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dqvduAZR5ByX8x63dn5HPw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P4QHAmh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvQ2VNdlVTMk5mWDNOQW4xYmMxeFZNZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF-
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Q417eZHsaSYkFEc6YMiHFg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P4Q7AWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvLWRia1RGVGkyaWNEY1BjbWlRam40Z35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmQ0dWl5UDBSd2FIUjBjRG92TDIxaGNubDJZV3hsY0hKbGNDNW5jbVZoZEdobFlYSjBjMkZqWVdSbGJXbGxjeTV2Y21jdmQzQXRZMjl1ZEdWdWRDOTFjR3h2WVdSekwzTnBkR1Z6THpFNUx6SXdNVGd2TURJdk1qQXhPQzB4T1MxTlZrRXRSbUZ0YVd4NUxVTmhiR1Z1WkdGeUxuQmtabGNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLQUFBeXRRRmN1aktjTWxJZVQxZGxiR2x1ZEhWcmIyNXBjMEJ0WVhKNWRtRnNaWEJ5WlhBdWIzSm5XQVFBQUFBQlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAC7nnBcdwZIgVIeT1dlbGludHVrb25pc0BtYXJ5dmFsZXByZXAub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ZovP5Mot2YO2BgjbmXyidA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P4S7AWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvN1NUUEtzX05uWWlwSlhSM202d1lhZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmQ0dWl5UDBUUGFIUjBjRG92TDNSeVlXTnJMbk53WlM1elkyaHZiMnh0WlhOelpXNW5aWEl1WTI5dEwyWXZZUzlqTlZWRVMzVnhWWHB2YTJkTWQydG1RVXAwV1dSQmZuNHZRVUZCUVVGUlFYNHZVbWRTWkhFeWNYaFFNRkZsWVVoU01HTklUVFpNZVRrelpETmpkVnBIVm5WaWJXeDZaRmMxY0ZwdE9YbGlVelZxWWpJd2RsWjNaSHBaTW1oMllqSjRkRkZuYjBGQlJFVXplV3gyVFUwNGJ6VlZhRFYyWkRKV2MyRlhOVEJrVjNSMlltMXNlbEZITVdoamJtd3lXVmQ0YkdOSVNteGpRelYyWTIxa1dVSkJRVUZCUVVWLVZ3ZHpZMmh2YjJ4dFFnb0FBREsxQVZ5Nk1wd3lVaDVQVjJWc2FXNTBkV3R2Ym1selFHMWhjbmwyWVd4bGNISmxjQzV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALuecFx3BkiBUh5PV2VsaW50dWtvbmlzQG1hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jr1Ia5sD10EgIyA3J_rCOw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0RraHR0cDovL21hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5ncmVhdGhlYXJ0c2FjYWRlbWllcy5vcmcvd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzL3NpdGVzLzE5LzIwMTkvMDIvRmViLVRoLUx1bmNoLU1lbnUtMjAxOS5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAu55wXHcGSIFSHk9XZWxpbnR1a29uaXNAbWFyeXZhbGVwcmVwLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9XWJXWl1UWWk10PIEQa0hg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPTFtQ0k3ZTJ0X0xRJm1hbD0yMWNjODA2NjFkMmVkMjczMDNkZmQ3NTI5YzdhY2QxZjQzMTkzNmQ5NTJlZjc5MGRhZjdmMjI3Yjk2ODU5NDIwVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALuecFx3BkiBUh5PV2VsaW50dWtvbmlzQG1hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/O0eDr683SyJGKY2kZIXcIQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0RuaHR0cDovL21hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5ncmVhdGhlYXJ0c2FjYWRlbWllcy5vcmcvd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzL3NpdGVzLzE5LzIwMTgvMTIvTWFyeXZhbGUtSkFOLUJGLU1FTlUtMjAxOS5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAu55wXHcGSIFSHk9XZWxpbnR1a29uaXNAbWFyeXZhbGVwcmVwLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/OYEF3DTTMhhzK1PhOE1K4A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P4RXAmh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvN3RvSmtDNzczOU5mNUpYeUFZcFJNZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF--VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALuecFx3BkiBUh5PV2VsaW50dWtvbmlzQG1hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http:ybpay.lifetouch.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Great Hearts Academies would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Great Hearts Academies directly. To stop receiving all email messages
 distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe 

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/CvfeQFlb6waQrIvB02A0YA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReUdI7P0RaaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvNzkzNy9UMWRsYkdsdWRIVnJiMjVwYzBCTllYSjVkbUZzWlZCeVpYQXViM0puVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALuecFx3BkiBUh5PV2VsaW50dWtvbmlzQG1hcnl2YWxlcHJlcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~



